
Minutes 
Bluff City Board of Mayor and Aldermen 

Regular Meeting 
August 6, 2019 

Mayor Wells called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Members present were Carol Keith, Jeff Broyles, Ray Harrington, Eric Ward and Richard Bowling. 

Prayer was given by Ray Harrington, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Mayor Wells opened the floor for the following: 

Citizens Comments - First Session� No Comments 

Discussion I Action -Minutes 

Vice Mayor Harrington made. a motion to approve the minutes for the regular meeting on June 4, 
2019. Second by Alderman Bowling. Vote was as follows: Alderwoman Keith- Yes, Alderman 
Broyles -Yes, Vice Mayor Harrington - Yes, Alderman Ward - Yes and Alderman Bowling­
Yes. 

Vice Mayor Harrington made a motion to approve the minutes for the regular meeting on July 2, 
2019. Second. by Alderman Bowling. Vote was as follows: Alderwoman Keith - Yes; Alderman 
Broyles -Yes, Vice Mayor Harrington.-Yes, Alderman Ward-Yes and Alderman Bowling-
Yes. 

Alderman Bowling made a.motion to approve the minutes for the Special Called Meeting on July 
23, 2019. Second by Vice Mayor Harrington. Vote was as follows: Alderwoman Keith- Yes, 
Alderman Broyles- Yes, Vice Mayor Harrington- Yes, Alderman Ware!- Yes and Alderman 
Bowling - Yes. 

Public Hearing -Ordinance 2019-004 

City Attorney Paul Frye read the ordinance which is the Appropriation Ordinance for the Fiscal 
Year Ending June 30, 2020. Public hearing opened at 6:06 p.m. No comments. Hearing closed at 
6:07 p.rn. Motion to approve on second reading was made by Alderman Bowling. Second by Vice 
Mayor Harrington. Vote was as follows: Alderwoman Keith - Yes, Alderman Broyles - Yes, 
Vice Mayor Harrington - Yes, Alderman Ward - Yes and Alderman Bowling- Yes. 

Public Hearing - Ordinance 2019-005 

City Attorney Paul Frye read the ordinance which is known as the Real and Personal Property 
Tax Levy Ordinance for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2020. Public Hearing opened at 6:08 
p.m. No comments. Heating closed at 6: 11 p.m. Motion to approve on second reading was made
by Vice Mayor Harrington. Second by.Alderman Broyles. Vote was as follows: Alderwoman
Keith- Yes,AldermanBroyles-Yes, Vice Mayor Harrington-Yes, Alderman Ward- Yes and
Alderman Bowling- Yes.












